
Finance Department 
Purchasing 

100 E. Main Street 
Suite 100 

Pflugerville, TX 78660 
512-990-6156

January 10, 2025 

TRP Construction Group
6712 Randolph Blvd
San Antonio, TX 78233
RogerH@trpconstructiongroup.com

Roger: 

The City of Pflugerville appreciates your participation in the Request for Bid for the 
Street Striping project.  It is with your expertise and hard work that the cost of 
government remains a good value to our citizens. 

Staff will award the Street Striping contract to your company, TRP 
Construction Group.  The City of Pflugerville wishes to thank you for taking the 
time to submit your bid.    

Thank you again for your participation in this process.  We look forward to working with 
you. 

Regards, 

Emily McGraw 
Purchasing Agent 
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